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Newsletter: November 2020 
 

 
Greetings Parents and Guardians 
 
Finally we reached the end of this academic year; this is the most 
important term in our School Calendar. Learners and Teachers are focused 
and ready to complete their assessments for 2020.  

News: 
Covid 19 Rules: 

 

 

 Learners are still continuing with following the Covid -

19 rules and regulations. 
 Staff members are monitoring safety of Learners as 

part of our revised safety routines. 
 These measurements safe guarded our School from 

illnesses and threats from the covid virus. Thank you 
all for your support and compliance. 

Closure for term 4: 

 

 Exams or assessments for the final term are in 
progress and on programme. 

 Learners   
 School will close for this term on the 15th of December 

2020. 
 Please liaise with the Principal regarding the School 

fees for 2021. 

School fees:  

 

 Our books will be closed on the 7th of December 2020. 
 Parents must contact the Accounts department for 

any queries relating to payments/queries.  

Grade R graduation 

and Awards day. 

 

 On the 12th of December all Parents are invited to our 

first graduation and awards ceremony. 
 Learners will entertain Parents with a showcase of 

performances. 
 Learners will dress in School attire, please support us 

by attending this function. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Yours in Education 
 

Mrs. Nadia Gaffoor 
Principal 

 
 

Mr. Lawrence Diemesor 
Deputy Principal 
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http://www.bowenschools.co.za/
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